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TRAFFIC ADVISORY & STREET CLOSURE 

NORTH PEARL AVE.  
 

 The Water Department will be working on the corner of Ohio St. and Columbia St. 
from 7:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, to make the necessary 
repairs.   

 
North Pearl Ave. will be closed between Ohio Street and Columbia Street 

beginning at 7:30 am and will be re-opened by the end of the day.  

 

Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes during this time. If in this area, 

motorists should exercise extreme caution when encountering work crews and work 

zones.  

 

There will NOT be any water service interruption. 
 
There will be NO emergency traffic access.  There will be detours set up. 
 
The Water Department would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation 

through this event. 
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